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would not be in favour of the removal of so many trees.  We suggest that you speak to local horse 
riders to find the best way forward. 
 
Our main concern is further north, where Bridleway 19 passes through the proposed construction 
site.  As it is so regularly used, a suitable and safe alternative must be provided to any part of it 
stopped up.  Yet, according to AS-261, the proposed alternative route would not be in place for 
pedestrians until after the initial construction stage and not at all for equestrians until the entire 
construction of SZC is complete.  Needless to say, this does not comply with highways regulations. 
 
We therefore look forward to a more satisfactory alternative being proposed. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Rachel Fulcher 
 

 
 




